
 

 

May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: EAP audition invites and new dates  
 
Does your child love to sing, dance, act or play a musical instrument? 
Friern Barnet School’s Enhanced Arts Programme (EAP) is designed to provide a highly personalised 
education experience for those with a natural aptitude in any of the performing arts. All students 
starting at FBS in September 2024 are welcome to audition.  
 
The programme offers free weekly music or drama tuition for the first year, as well as a 1-hour class 
lesson of Dance, Drama, Art and Music per week, as part of the school curriculum. 
 
If you think your child has a natural ability in performing arts, combined with enthusiasm and a 
positive attitude to learning, then please complete the EAPs application form and return by email.  
 
Year 6 EAP application deadline for those due to start in September 2024: Thursday 15 May 2024-
12.00pm 
 
Your child will then be invited to attend the audition morning on Wednesday 22 May 2024 from 9-
11.00am.  Please note the application deadline and audition dates have changed. 
 
The format of the audition will be a workshop designed to test applicants’ collaborative and creative 
capabilities in dance, music and drama followed by solo auditions. 
 
Students should prepare a solo piece no longer than 2 minutes in length, in either dance, drama, or 
on a musical instrument including voice. 
 
If you require any further information before submitting the application please email 
eap@friern.barnet.sch.uk or visit the Enhanced Arts Programme - Friern Barnet School - 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs S Read 
Office Manager 
0208 368 2777 
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